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TEMPORARY STAFFING CHANGES 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
From next week a number of staffing changes will occur at North Kellyville Public School. 
 
I will be moving into a position within the Department of Education called The Ponds Strategy School 
Operational Readiness. The prime function of this role is to support new schools and schools with 
capital works projects across our region. While I am away from the school Luke Hogan will relieve 
as Principal and Stephen Bondfield will relieve as Deputy Principal. The length of my secondment 
is not confirmed. 
 
One of the strengths of North Kellyville Public School is its people – our school is in great hands and 
neither the daily operations nor strategic leadership of the school will be impacted by these changes.  
 
During Term 4, the school executive team will conduct a number of community engagement 
exercises to evaluate our 2020 Model of Educational Excellence and to support the writing of our 
2021-2024 Strategic Improvement Plan. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tom Moth 
Principal 
17 September 2020 


